Nowell, Keith, Env. Health

To: Jibu Thomas John

Cc: Roe, Dilan, Env. Health

Subject: Fuel Leak Case RO251 — Unocal 3538, 411 W. MacArthur, Oakland
John,

| have reviewed our case file and determined the work plan for the groundwater investigation for the subject site is due
April 27, 2014. The finalized work plan will be posted to the Geotracker and Alameda County Environmental Health
(ACEH) websites. Please see the ACEH staff letter dated March 12, 2014 on Geotracker.

Regards,
Keith Nowell

Keith Nowell PG, CHG

Hazardous Materials Specialist
Alameda County Environmental Health
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway

Alameda, CA 94502-6540

phone: 510 /567 - 6764

fax: 510 /337 -9335

email: keith.nowell@acgov.org

PDF copies of case files can be reviewed/downloaded at:

http://www.acgov.org/aceh/lop/ust.htm




